
 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
CORPORATION COMMUNICATION 
 

DATE: December 11, 2024 

FROM: Shannon Montgomery, Town Secretary 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider scheduling the annual traffic study. 

SUMMARY: 

The last traffic study was conducted on November 15, 2023; this was pushed back due to road 
construction.   
 
The past eight traffic studies were conducted on the following dates: 
 November 15, 2023 
 October 26, 2022 
 October 19, 2021 
 October 13, 2020 
 October 15, 2019 
 October 23, 2018 
 March 20, 2018 
 October 26, 2016 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION:   

The cost was $6,988.14 and budget for this year’s study was increased to $10,000. 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 

 
ATTACHMENTS: 

N/A 


